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Reason for Cancellation 

 
Walnut Communications, Inc. and its affiliates (“Walnut”) have been acquired by Marne & Elk 
Horn Telephone Company (“MEHTC”).  The transaction is being closed on September 30, 2016. 
 
MEHTC has its own International Section 214 Authorization for global resale, and will provide 
resold international toll services to Walnut customers pursuant to its existing authorization. 
Therefore, Walnut’s International Section 214 Authorization for global resale is being cancelled 
this date.   


